Rebecca Richards

From: HUNT cHARLES [

Sent: 28 June 2019 11:06

To: _
Cc:

Subject: LOCAL PLAN 2 WITH RESPECT OF CLIFTON WEST DEVELOPMENT

MY INDIVIDUAL ID NUMBER 3733

I wish to reiterate my objection to the above development following the public inspection last
November and the subsequent meetings that have taken place since.

On the 24th April 2019 I along with another representative from Barton Green ||| |GG
and [ -cpresenting the Clifton Village Community attended a meeting organised by our
MP Lillian Greenwood at the Council Offices on Carrington Street. This meeting was also attended
by Linda Woodings on behalf of the Council.

Once again the residents views were explained particularly the strong objections to the proposed
access for the New Development to be taken through Hawksley Gardens via Hartness Road.

Apart from expressing our view that the access was totally inadequate for the amount of extra traffic
that would be involved, other concerns stated that the impact of fumes, dust, noise etc would severely
exacerbate health and safety issues for all residents on the proposed route.

A lengthy discussion took place and we felt that we had put our views over to the officers in a
constructive, informative, and polite manner. At the end of the meeting we were informed that a visit
would be organised for planners and Highways officials to attend with residents to further discuss our
concerns and to look together at the dangerous issues for both traffic and pedestrians the new
proposal would cause.

Since the meeting we have had no further contact from the Council and feel very disappointed that It
appears that we are encouraged to participate in constructive dialogue which then seems interpreted
by the Authority that '""they have consulted" with the relevant parties. Sadly it is impossible for us to
agree with that view because once again we feel that our views on these matters are blatantly ignored.

It is clear that the issues I have raised are now very much of a National Concern especially with
regards to Health issues and impact on the environment, and at a time the Council state of their
concern in these areas it seems they can ignore views of residents directly likely to be effected.

I therefore request that be the Council should facilitate the agreed meeting 'on site', before any
definitive decision is made regarding the access to the proposed development on Clifton West and
again consideration of all aspects regarding the Access routes must be further assessed , as we all
strongly still believe this too be a seriously flawed conclusion.

I would appreciate an urgent response.

Regards Chas Hunt ( on behalf of Local Residents Barton Green)





